
Hello and Congratulations!  

 

Skyline College's Engineering Tech Scholars STEM pathway program received an honorable 

mention for the 2017-18 Exemplary Program Award that recognizes outstanding community 

college programs! This is a Board of Governors award, sponsored by the Foundation for 

California Community Colleges, and awardees are recognized and will receive a plaque at the 

Board of Governors meeting.  

 

The Program Director of the program is invited to attend the Board meeting to receive the award. 

The award presentation will be held at the Board of Governors for California Community 

Colleges meeting on January 16-17, 2018, subject to the Board president’s discretion. More 

information will become available once we confirm meeting times with the Board of Governors . 

Would you like us to contact the Program Director or would you like to do the honor? Once they 

are alerted, we will follow up with details about the Board of Governors meeting location and 

date. 

 

Thank you and again congratulations! 
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